
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Appomattox County is seeking to fill the office of County Attorney beginning August 1, 2024.  

Essential functions of the office include rendering general legal advice to the County Board of 

Supervisors and other departments of the County Government on a variety of legal matters; 

preparing ordinances and resolutions; representing the County in litigation matters, including 

matters of land use and proceedings involving non-criminal violations of the County Code; 

advising on land use actions; preparing, reviewing; and advising on public procurement and 

other contracts; advising County boards and commissions; and performing a variety of tasks 

related to local government law. 

 

Requirements include a Juris Doctorate from an ABA-accredited law school, membership in 

good standing with the Virginia State Bar, and experience in Virginia local government 

sufficient to successfully perform the duties required. 

 

Letters of Interest are due by 2:00 PM on Friday, June 21, 2024.  More detailed information is 

available at  www.AppomattoxCountyVA.gov. Click on “Jobs” on the homepage. 
 

 

 

http://www.appomattoxcountyva.gov/

